SCHOOL COUNSELOR ET



Last week we had the opportunity to celebrate Red Ribbon week throughout the whole school district. It was such a great success with fun dress-up days, poster contests, and here at Cypress, each child received a bracelet reading, "These Paws Don't Touch Drugs" when they signed our Red Ribbon banners. Not only was there a traveling trophy for the class with the most participants representing our dress-up days, but also some fantastic student posters showing what "Just Say No" means to our Cypress Cubs. If you would like to see pictures from Red Ribbon Week, please visit our school's website or visit us on our Cypress Elementary Facebook Page.

Coming soon to our website are pictures from our Cub 100 Mystery Prize party! We have had such a great time celebrating our students and the positive choices they make each day. Earning those Cub 100 tickets definitely pays off!

This month's counseling connection lessons continue to focus on being Safer, Smarter Kids (SSK). Digital Citizenship, knowing who's in their Trusted Triangle, and being a positive influence on others are important concepts of SSK. These lessons have been a great opportunity for kids to recognize that they have a voice, the choices they make matter, and that together we can make a great community.

I hope you're having a great fall so far!

Mrs. Allen
School Counselor

